
Contact:
Ryan Ovenell, Deputy Superintendent
Stanwood-Camano School District
26920 Pioneer Highway, Stanwood, WA 98292
360-629-1200
rovenell@stanwood.wednet.edu

TO: SCSD Board of Directors

FROM: Ryan Ovenell, Deputy Superintendent

SUBJECT: ESD 189 Threat Assessment Services

DATE: June 20, 2023

TYPE: Action Requested

ESD 189 provides consultation, coordination and facilitation services in the area of Safe
Schools and Threat Assessment Services. This is a service that we currently use through ESD
189 and one that is a critical component of our district safety plan.

Recommendation: We recommend that the contract with ESD 189 for Safe Schools and
Threat Assessment Services be approved.

Every student is empowered to learn in an inclusive setting
and is prepared for the future of their choice

www.stanwood.wednet.edu
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